

Dearl C. Duncan, D.D.S.

Fellow-Academy of General Dentistry

General Dentistry

5306 Cortez Rd., W., Suite 1 Bradenton, FL 34210 (941) 792-1440 Fax (941) 798-3569

April 12, 2013

Dear Patient:

For the past 32 years I have had the privilege to serve as your dentist and take care of your dental needs in our beautiful city of Bradenton. The success of my practice has been a result of the trust you have instilled in me and my dedicated staff. It has been a trust I appreciate and have taken very seriously. I have been bonded to my patients and will miss you all.

I have decided to retire from the full time dental practice and have spent a great amount of time finding the right dentist to serve as my replacement. I had to find a Doctor who I felt was talented and caring and was the perfect match for the position and practice. I am pleased to introduce Dr. Richard Wilcox, who will assume the duties of my practice as of today. He will be taking over at our present location and my wonderful staff will remain to assist in the transition and your continued care.

Dr. Wilcox was born and raised in Margate, Florida; a suburb outside of Ft. Lauderdale. He received his DDS from New York University College of Dentistry in 2006. Prior to attending dental school, he received his Bachelor of Arts in Biology from Hanover College and his Masters of Science in Biomedical Sciences from Barry University.

Since coming to the Sarasota area in January 2010, Dr. Wilcox has been in private practice. Prior to moving here, he lived and practiced in North Carolina for four years. He enjoys outdoor activities such as camping, hiking, rafting, and golfing. He is an avid aviation enthusiast and currently holds a private pilot license. He was an Academic All American College Football player at Hanover College.

Dr. Wilcox believes in establishing strong relationships with his patients and believes in comprehensive dental treatment to maximize the overall oral health of each patient on an individual basis. He has experience providing excellent care to patients of all ages and has participated in Children's Smiling Faces/Going Places program. I have found that he possesses the highest of qualifications and will bring a wealth of valuable experience.

I sincerely appreciate the support and confidence you have bestowed on me throughout the years by allowing me to be your dentist. Dr. Wilcox will take good care of your future dental needs. Knowing that I have found the right dentist to take care of your dental future allows me to leave knowing that you are in good hands. Please join with my loyal staff in welcoming Dr. Wilcox.

Sincerely,

Dearl C. Duncan, DDS, FAGD